
City of St. Charles Schools  
Student Meal Program during School Closure 

 

 
 
 

● Starting on Wednesday March 18th, between the hours of 7:30am- 
9:30am breakfast and lunch sacks will be available for pick up for 

children ages 0-18 years of age at NO charge.   
 

● Children must be present for pick up ​.   
 

● Meal distribution will be done through drive-up only.  
 

● Locations for pick up are ​Blackhurst and Monroe Elementary 
schools, at the front door of each school. 

 
● Meals will be offered Monday through Friday during the school 

closure, including during the previously scheduled spring break. 
 

● If you can not pick-up meals due to household illness or 
transportation issues, please contact Matthias’ Lot Church for 

delivery options at 636.388.8242 

 


